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Gentlemen I trust you are all enjoying being back on the 
course after the winter break, it has been my pleasure to 
speak to many of you since we returned. 
 
MAY FIXTURES 
 
We have 4 fixtures in May, the first of which will be at 
Meyrick Park on Friday the 14th May. There will be no meal 
after the match, but an opportunity to play one of our 
nearest neighbours. 
 
We then have fixtures against Salisbury & South Wilts, Lyme 
Regis and Bramshaw all at home on the 19th 24th and 31st 
respectively, if you play the home match you will 
automatically be selected for the away match.  
We will be offering hospitality after these matches. 
 
To book your availability for these matches the sheets will 
be on the notice board in the foyer from Friday 16th April 
 
SENIORS WINE SCRAMBLE  VOLUNTEERS 
 
We will be hosting the above event on Thursday 20th May 
and need volunteers on the course and in the clubhouse, so 
PLEASE put your name down on the sheet in the foyer along 
with the hours you are available, we need people from 
7.00am through to 6.00.pm. 
 
SENIORS COMPETITIONS 
 
Competitions get underway from Monday 10th May with the 
Veterans Cup, followed on the 17th May by the Morgan 



Mashie, the entry sheets will be on How-did-I-do 3 weeks 
beforehand. 
Please look at the online calendar for competition dates and 
not the diary as many competitions have been re-scheduled. 
 
Finally don’t forget to enter your name for matches and 
volunteering on the 20th 
 
Richard Collis 
Senior’s Captain 
 
 


